
Paragraph for Board Memo: 

 

 

Charlie Wiggins requested the following records: “…requesting in its entirety all documents 

gathered by Drendel & Jansons Law Firm out of Batavia that were presented to the Geneva 

School District 304 Board in September.”  

 

This FOIA request was received November 18, 2021, and responded to on November 23, 2021. 

It took two District employees a total of 25 minutes ($14.26) to respond to this FOIA request. 

Total attorney time equaled 0 hours ($0). 


